
 

Town of Black Earth 

Notice of Bid Opening  

May 7, 2024 

9:00 AM 

 

The Town of Black Earth will be opening sealed road bids on  

May 7, 2024, at 9:00 AM in the lower level of the Breunig Accounting building  

located at 1116 Mills Street, Black Earth, WI 53515. 

 

*A quorum of the Town Board may be present at the bid opening; no action will be taken. 

Stephanie Zwettler, Clerk 

 

Persons requiring additional services to participate in a public meeting should contact the Town 

Clerk at:  608-444-6425 or townofblackearthclerk@gmail.com  

 

Posted:  April 30, 2024    
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